
From: Christie Toy [mailto:Christie.Toy@ahansw.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 31 May 2017 2:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Dean DP 

Cc: 'Matt Galbraith'; 'Michael Harmer'; 'Luis Izzo'; 'Christopher Nowland'; 'Kyle Scott'; 'Roushan 
Walsh'; AMOD; 'Muddagouni, Kamna' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate  
 
In relation to the question of whether the Commission should inspect any businesses in Cooma we 
agree with the comments made by ABI.  
 
In terms of an estimated length of the hearing, we would defer to the views of the other parties on 
this point.  
 
Kind regards,  
Christie  
 

 

 

 

 

 


